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House of Commons 
Canada

OTTAWA, June 19, 1958

Rt. Hon. Arthur Melghen 
Maxwell Melghen Associates 
Toronto 
Ontario

Dear Mr. Melghen:
I should like to take this oppor­

tunity to express to you congratulations and good 
wishes on the occasion of your birthday.

I am happy to hear that you are 
feeling so well. I recall your great kindness to 
me on various visits to Toronto and am looking 
forward to seeing you again and discussing the 
days of Sir Robert Borden. I am hoping to go to 
Quebec and having a chat with Sevigny.

I am also writing Col Hugh Clark
and I hope he will be good enough to give me the 
benefit of his recollections.

Yours sincerely,

HM/bh Heath Macquarrie, M.P.

r.
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